
Upperby Primary School 
 
Uldale Road, Carlisle, CA2 4JT 

Telephone: (01228) 815460 

Email: schooloffice@upperbycdc.org.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs P Burns BEd (Hons) 

 

Aspire Attend Achieve  

9th March 2023 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

RE: KS2 Schools Choir Competition 

We are writing to inform you that your child has been offered the opportunity to represent our 

school at the Carlisle & District Music Festival School Choir competition on Tuesday 

March 14th March 2023 with Mr Garratt at St Cuthbert’s Church, Carlisle. 

The children will be back at school for normal collection time. The children will be having 

dinner as normal.  

Parents can come and watch the choir perform at the church, tickets will cost £2.00 on the 

door. The competition will start at 10:30am. We have performed very well in previous 

competitions and it would be great to see lots of you there to give us plenty of support! 

Your child will need to wear full school uniform with smart, sensible black shoes. Girl’s hair 

will need to be tied back neatly so that we make a great first impression with the judges. 

Please can you sign and return the permission slip below by Monday 13th March 2023. 

If you would like any further information, please do not hesitate to phone the school who will 

give Mr Garratt a message to call you back.   

Yours sincerely 

 

P Burns 
Headteacher 
 

 

By signing this slip you give consent for your child to attend the Choir competition on Tuesday 

14th March 2023 

 

Child’s Name:___________________________________ Class:_______________________ 

 

Signed:___________________________________ Date:______________________ 
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